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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF A REGULATORY BRANCH OUTREACH EVENT 
 

September 5, 2019 
Savannah Convention Center 

Savannah, Georgia 
 
 
The Savannah District Regulatory Branch is pleased to announce our upcoming 
Outreach Event scheduled for September 5, 2019.  This outreach effort is intended to 
provide Regulatory program updates, to the Agencies, Tribes, elected officials, and 
members of the regulated public.  This event is planned to be held at the Savannah 
Convention Center located at: 1 International Drive, Savannah, Georgia 31421.  The 
outreach event will begin at 8:00am and conclude at 5:00pm.  
 
Topics to be covered at this outreach event include, but are not limited to, the following: 
rulemaking updates, program initiatives, mitigation, endangered species, and other 
regulatory topics.  Representatives from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service and National 
Marine Fisheries Service will also be presenting. This event also provides opportunity to 
meet the Regulatory staff and present questions to a panel of Regulatory program 
leaders.   
 
The District is also seeking your input on topics of interest or any specific questions you 
may have for the Regulatory Branch.  If you would like to submit requests for topics or 
have a question, please submit your request by email to CESAS-RD-
ESubmittal@usace.army.mil.  
 
To register for this event, please submit your name, organization, and email address by 
CESAS-RD-ESubmittal@usace.army.mil.  An agenda will follow this public notice.  
Please check our webpage for additional information at:  
https://www.sas.usace.army.mil/ 
 
If you have any questions concerning this event, please contact Mr. Dale E. Beter, 
Chief, Regulatory Branch, Savannah District at (912) 652-5047, or by email at:  
dale.e.beter@usace.army.mil.  
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